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TO:  Mayor & City Council 
FROM:  Mike Greene – City Administrator 
DATE:  December 16th, 2024 
RE:  Voter Challenge Charity 
 
Background Brief: Each major election, Nat Pernick, of Pathology Outlines, puts on a voter challenge to 
surrounding communities and donates money to a charity of their choosing if they meet a specific voter turnout 
threshold. Lathrup Village had a reported voter turnout of 77.56% and with that, Mr. Pernick is willing to donate 
$250 to a charity of the City’s choosing.  
 
Previous Action: 12-2-24 – Study Session Discussion. This discussion led to the recommendation of seeking 
public input on which charity should receive these funds and then take an official vote at a regular Council 
meeting.  
 
Economic Impact: N/A  
 
Recommendation: N/A    
 
Recommended Motion:  
Moved by     seconded by      to direct Voter Challenge 
Charity to donate $250 to      on behalf of the City of Lathrup Village.   
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